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VATICAN CITY.

Dear Bill,

Thank you for your letter of 9th July sbout the talks next year
on women priests. Also T have just seen Christopher ¥Will on his return from
Rome.

About your letter, I sote that we agree on all pelnts except the
date for the meetiang, Tha later date you suggest, February 27th to Mareh lst,
1978, would be acceptable but T wonder now if we should wove it further so
that the dates come within the univearsity vacation for Zaster. The Lest date
then might be “ondsy, 2%rd, to Wednesday, Sth Anwril, 1978, What do you think?

About our people who might perticipate in the talks: Chriscopher
and T asbould have noms mates wo eould Aiscugs with you 3% the ANCTIC meeting
in Chichoestar 2t ehe end of Auguar.

Now another matter: For the past twe yeari we have had the
Informal Tslks ia Dows, #ud lasc Movember we decidad the 1377 Talks should
be on 20t: and 212t Octobar. 1 suegaat that in fact for 1377 w2 might reduce
this svest to 2 talk Setwwen the Seeretariats to review the positien and
possibiliciss ir the light nf tha Common Declaration by the Pope and the
Archibishop of Canterbury, of matters arising from that visic, of matters
conenrniag ARCIC and its furure, and concerning things about tha fortheoming
talks on women priests referred to above. On our side there cofxld then b:
Michael Moore or Christopher Mill from CFR and myself, and on the Roman & ;f-
members of the Secretariat for Unity. Tt would be good to give tails mzct nal ’
a clear day., If this prograsme is acceptable to you, would you prefor it to

be on October 20th or 21st?
with all good wishes,

Yours ever,

T H.

¢.¢. Fr. Pierre Duprey e S e
~ The Reverend Christopher Hill L
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